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Dates for your Diary 
 

Friday 30th April 
Year 6 PGL Teams Meeting  

 
Monday 17th May 
Skylarks Stibbington Day 1 

 
Tuesday 18th May 
Skylarks Stibbington Day 2 

 
Wednesday 19th – Friday 21st 
May  
Year 6 PGL 

 
Thursday 20th May 
Swifts Stibbington Day 1 

 
Friday 21st May 

Swifts Stibbington Day 2 

 
Monday 24th May 
Swallows Stibbington Day 1 

 
Tuesday 25th May 
Swallows Stibbington Day 2 

 
Monday 31st May – Friday 4th 

June 
Half Term 

 
Monday 7th June 
Start of Term 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Latest News:  

Monday 26th April 2021 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Louie Skylarks          Gabriella                  

Wrens   Frankie Swallows         Samuel               

Puffins   Bradley Swifts               Flynn            

Cuckoos  Rudra Doves              Bentley                       

Nightingales Tanaka Owls                Binto              

   Ravens            Samuel                    

Latest News! 
 

Leadership Changes 

By now everyone 

should have received 

the letter from our Chair 

of Trustees regarding 

the changes relating to 

Mr. Mansell and Mr. File. 

These come into place 

with immediate effect, 

but the gradual 

handover has been 

planned so that the 

transition of leadership is 

as seamless as possible. 

Mr. Mansell will be 

keeping in touch, but 

Mr. File will be leading 

the school as 

headteacher. 

 

 

  
 

Science Week Winners 
 

The winners of the ‘Zoomed 

In’ photo competition were: 

 

EYFS : Amreen, 

Y1/2: Danny (Puffins),  

          Theo (Cuckoos),  

           Freya (Nightingales), 

Y3/4: Charlie, 

Y5/6: Paige. 

 

Well done to everyone! 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 98.26% 
Wrens  98.57% 

Puffins   99.33% 
Cuckoos  99.33% 

Nightingales 98.00% 
Skylarks 99.00% 
Swallows 95.86% 

Swifts 99.33% 
Doves 99.33% 

Owls 99.33% 
Ravens 97.59% 
 

School 98.46% 
 

Well done to everyone 

with 99%+! 

Reminders: 
f 

• Don’t forget to grow your 

sunflowers!  

- Huge thanks to Friends of 

Nene Valley for keeping going 

with the activities despite the 

huge restrictions and raising 

funds for the children. 


